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MESSAGE TO PARTIES, OBSERVER STATES 

AND OBSERVER ORGANIZATIONS 
 

Information regarding new dates for COP 26 
 

 

I would like to refer to the communication sent on Tuesday, 26 May 2020, from the COP 26 

Presidency regarding proposed new dates for COP 26. 

 

Further to this communication and following the virtual meeting of the Bureau of the COP, CMP 

and CMA held on 28 May 2020, I would like to inform Parties and observer States, United Nations 

organizations and admitted observer organizations that the Bureau has accepted the proposal by the 

United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland, and agrees to convene the twenty-sixth session 

of the Conference of the Parties (COP 26), the sixteenth session of the Conference of the Parties serving 

as the meeting of the Parties to the Kyoto Protocol (CMP 16) and the third session of the Conference of 

the Parties serving as the Meeting of the Parties to the Paris Agreement (CMA3) from 

1 to 12 November 2021. 

 

Preparatory meetings will precede the sessions as per the usual practice of the UNFCCC process. 

 

Subsequent follow-up messages, including the formal notification of the agendas for COP 26, 

CMP 13 and CMA 3, nomination timelines, logistical arrangements and all relevant and important 

information for participants, will be communicated at the appropriate time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Signed by) 

 

 

 Patricia Espinosa 

 

 

 

Distribution:  To Parties and observer States through their national focal points for climate change and 

diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal Republic of Germany, as well as United Nations 

organizations and admitted observer organizations. 


